
 
 

            
 

 
 

BlackBerry Course to be Offered at NMCC 
 
 
Aroostook County  -  Do you have a BlackBerry but aren’t sure if you are using it to its full 
potential?  The Continuing Education Division at Northern Maine Community College is 
offering a Mastering Your BlackBerry course on Wednesday, December 8, from 5:30 – 8:30 p.m.   
 

In this hands-on course, participants will learn how to get the most out of their 
BlackBerry.  The instructor will cover many tips, tricks, and short cuts that everyone will be able 
to take advantage of.  Users will ultimately become more effective “on the road,” dealing with 
clients and managing time and resources.  Some topics covered will include customizing your 
device; phone, contacts, and calendar shortcuts and tips; managing messages and attachments, 
getting the most out of the internet, and troubleshooting.   

 
Please bring questions and your fully charged BlackBerry to class.  The cost of the course 

is $39.  For more information or to register, call the College’s Continuing Education Division at 
768-2849. 
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